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Guest Lecture on “Career Opportunities in Management.”

On December 19, 2023, the Department of Management Studies hosted a guest lecture
featuring distinguished delegates from the USA, Mr. William Painter, President of ATEQ
International, and Mr. Richard Gleave. They addressed MBA students on the topic “Career

Opportunities in Management.”

Prof. B.D. Mishra, head of the department, warmly welcomed the guests, setting a positive
tone for the event. The delegates shared valuable insights and experiences, inspiring students
to explore various career paths in management. The session concluded with a vote of thanks
by Dr. S.M. Das, who expressed gratitude to the speakers for their motivating addresses.

Overall, the event was a significant opportunity for students to engage with industry leaders

and gain perspective on their future careers. Around 52 students participated.




